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03/12/2020  23:55:532020/5532/PVL OBJ Clive Henderson This is to let you know that I have written a detailed letter of objection, on behalf of Gordon Mansions 

Residents Association which I have emailed to Mohammed Rahman/Planning Officer.

In summary, we wish to object to this proposed concentration of external seating (56 customers) in this side 

street/Capper Street, because:

(a). from past experience, the noise from this concentration of customers is likely to affect

         flats in Gordon Mansions in nearby Huntley Street. It is also likely to affect the

         residential terrace of houses in Huntley Street, opposite the Capper Street junction.

(b). it will compromise the new Pocket Park in Capper Street, part of the West End Project

          - a pub forecourt, instead of a new public space freely open to all.

Clive Henderson,Chair/Gordon Mansions Residents Association
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